
NOTICE

It is hereby notified that all 1st semester students of B.A., B.Com, M.A. and M. Com of the college are directed 
to register their names in the portal for Academic Bank of Credits (ABC) and create their Automated 
Permanent Academic Account Registry (APAAR) id by 03/11/2024. You must take a screenshot of your ABC 
ID for the official requirement of the college. Therefore, please note that creating this id is mandatory for 
all 1st semester students within the mentioned date. This is an initiative aligning with the National Education 
Policy of 2020. 

The link to the portal for creating the APAAR id is

http://abc.gov.in 

Filling up this google form is mandatory after creating your ABC ID. The link to the google form is as follows:

         https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe9h8L1iyV0O8xlDT3rcLQYkTQv3zxmRuB-
QrNInNfRrA9Y1w/viewform                                                                                                             

                                                                                                                    

                                                                                                                          PRINCIPAL

Copy to:

1. College website
2. Notice board
3. Teachers’ room
4. Library
5. Office
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